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April 4, 2005

RECEIVED
Professor Edith Hillan

Vice-Provost, Academic APR O 7 2005
Office of the Vice-President and Provost '3 e
University of Toronto VICE-PROVOST, ACADEMIC

Simcoe Hall
225 - 27 King’s College Circle

Dear Professor Flillan:

At its meeting of March 22, 2005, the Council of the School of Graduate Studies approved the
following motion:

THAT 5GS Council approve the proposal from the Centre for Industrial Relations to
change the name of the Centre to become the “Centre for Industrial Relations and Human
Resources™ effecuve July 2005.

THAT SGS Council approve the proposal from the Centre for Industrial Relatons to
change the name of the Ph.ID. program in Industrial Relations to the Ph.ID. program in
Industrial Relations and Human Resources, effective September 2005,
The mouon and supporting documentation are attached. Division 1T FExecutve approved the
proposal at its meeting of November 3, 2004,

On behalf of the Council of the School of Graduate Studies, I am presenting this item to Governing
Council committees for approval.

Yours sinncerely,
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/ ]aﬁc Alderdice

" Secretary to SGS Council

Inel.

c.c. I Reid C. Johnston H. Lasthiotakis S. Pleiffer
I. Yee 5. Acker 5. Zaky (attachments)
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Motion

(as revised at the Council meeting)

School of Graduate Studies Council
Tuesday, March 22, 2005

Item 8.
Industrial Relations — Name Changes:

MOTION (/) THAT SGS Council approve the proposal from the Centre for
Industrial Relations to change the name of the Centre to become the “Centre for
Industrial Relations and Human Resources™ effective September 2005.

MOTION (/) THAT SGS Council approve the proposal from the Centre
for Industrial Relations to change the name of the Ph.DD. program in Industrial
Relations to the Ph.D. program in Industrial Relfations and Human Resources,
effective July 2005.

See SGS Governance Form attached.

NOTE:

The proposal was approved by the Division 1I Executive Committee at its meeting of
November 3, 2004. With SGS Council approval, this proposal will go to Governing
Council Committees for approval.

The name of the Master of Industrial Relations program (M.LR.) was changed to the
Master of Industrial Relations and Human Resources program last academic year, as
approved by SGS Council at its meeting on May 25, 2004. These changes bring the Ph.D.
program name and the name of the Centre in line with the change to the ML.LR. program.




